
Dear Sirs, 
 
As a home owner and landlord in Bend Oregon, HB 2004 is an affront to common sense and an 
attack on my rights as a landlord. Landlords are not charities or social service providers, they are 
business people who wish to protect their assets. HB 2004 seeks to undermine that. 
 
To suggest that a landlord should pay for a tenant’s relocation costs is beyond outrageous. 
 
Robin Brown, Bend Oregon. 
 

 


